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Contact Me 

arieman@gcswave.com 

548-3185  ext. 3142 
 

Friday, November 1                   Newsletter #8 

Upcoming Events 

 

Parent teacher conferences……Nov 5, 7, 12 

Fall party……………………….Tuesday, Nov 26 

No School………..November 27- December 1 

 

 

Notes from Mrs. Rieman 
 

Report cards are coming 

home today.  Your child’s MAP 

scores are also inside. I will be 

discussing any questions you have 

during conferences on November 5, 

7, and 12.  Please see the schedule 

on the back of the newsletter. If 

your time doesn’t work, please 

contact me. I will send home a 

reminder the day before your 

conference.   

 

Remember to sign and return 

the report card envelope.  The 

paperwork inside is yours to keep.   
 

Have a great weekend! 

Mrs. Rieman ☺ 

 

 

 Our Specials Schedule 

• Monday- Music 

• Tuesday- Library 

• Wednesday- Art 

• Thursday- Gym 

• Friday- Library 
 

 

Homework  
1. Study these words at home for our 

spelling test on Friday: 

straight, under, wash, buy 

2. Complete pages 17 and 18 in the 

math book. Tear it out and turn it in by 

Friday for Dojo points!  

3. Read something you enjoy every 

night!  

 

What We’ve Been Learning: 

Reading: We read the fable The Boy 

Who Cried Wolf and discussed the 

lesson of the story.   

Spelling: We studied r-controlled 

words with /ur/ like in surf, curb, and 

disturb.      

Writing: We finished our study of 

personal narratives by sharing our 

stories with a partner and leaving 

compliments.   

Math: We started Unit 5, which covers 

addition strategies.  We will be 

skipping Unit 4 for now.   

Science: This week we learned about 

freshwater and saltwater habitats.  In 

Social Studies, we learned about 

making safe choices from our Fire 

and Police Officers during Red 

Ribbon Week.   


